
Okeechobee County School Board 

Request for Qualifications Response Opening 

 

The Construction Management Review Committee will meet at 9:00 AM EST on 

Thursday, August 19, 2021.  The purpose of this meeting is to open the responses to 

the Request for Qualifications and review the selection criteria with committee 

members.  The opening will be held in Room 303 of the Okeechobee County School 

Board Administrative Building, 700 S.W. Second Avenue, Okeechobee.  Interested 

citizens are encouraged to attend. 

 

 


